
Dear candidate; 

Maintenance is being done on the website. 
We're hard at work making updates to the website for you. Please 
return shortly, during the procedure certain pages might not function 
correctly. 

 

Please contact the IT team for any assistance. 
Phone: +92-091-9214131, 9212897, 9213563, 9213750 
Extension# 105 

 
 
Thank you for your support. 


